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NW 89 Avenue, NW 93 Street and NW 95 Street Roadway 
Widening and Drainage Improvements Project  

“YOUR STORMWATER UTILITY FEES AT WORK” 

PROJECT OVERVIEW  
The Town of Medley in partnership with Miami-Dade County, will begin construction of portions of NW 89 
Avenue, NW 93 Street and NW 95 Street on April 17, 2017.  
 

PROJECT DETAILS 

• Resurfacing of NW 93 Street East of NW 87 
Avenue/West of FEC Railroad 

• Reconstruction of NW 95 Street, NW 93 

Street west of 87 Avenue and NW 89 Avenue 
from NW 93 Street to NW 95th Street 

• Portions of NW 93 Street and NW 89 Avenue 
will be widened to 3 lanes 

• Drainage system for roadway will be 
constructed 

• Provide new sidewalks 

• Share bike lanes or “sharrows” 

• New pavement markings and signs 

• New left turn lanes  

PROJECT SCHEDULE 
Construction is expected to begin April 17, 2017 and 
last approximately one year. 
 
Please note the schedule may change due to 
weather or other unexpected conditions 
 
ESTIMATED CONSTRUCTION COST 
$3.3 million 
 
FUNDING SOURCES 

• $1 million in Miami-Dade County Road 
Impact Fees (through Joint Participation 
Agreement) 

• $150k Florida Department of Environmental 
Protection Grant 

• $2.15 million Medley Stormwater Utility Funds 
 

 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
Phase 1 of the project will require the closure of NW 
89 Avenue from south of NW 95 Street to NW 93 
Street for approximately six months beginning on 
April 17, 2017. This phase will include the installation 
of much needed drainage structures and pipes as 
well as the reconstruction of the roadway and will 
take approximately six months. 
 
Phase 2 of the project will begin after the completion 
of phase 1 and will require lane closures on NW 93 
Street and NW 95 Street to reconstruct the 
roadways. This phase is expected to take six months 
 
Access to businesses will be maintained during 
construction. 
 
For your safety and that of others, please use 
caution when driving, walking or biking in or 
near the construction area.  
 
HELPFUL TIPS 

• Allow extra time to reach your destination 

• Obey all posted signs and speed limits – they 
are for your safety 

 
You may encounter the following in or around the 
work site: 

• Lane closures 

• Dust and noise 

• Workers and equipment moving 
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The first phase of the project will require the 
closure of NW 89 Avenue from NW 95 Street to 
NW 93 Street for approximately six months. 
Drivers should follow posted detours.  Access 
to businesses will be maintained. 
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